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Integrating Engineering Education and Humanities for
Global Intercultural Perspectives Zhanna Anikina
2020-05-06 This book presents papers from the
International Conference on Integrating Engineering
Education and Humanities for Global Intercultural
Perspectives (IEEHGIP 2020), held on 25–27 March 2020.
The conference brought together researchers and
practitioners from various disciplines within
engineering and humanities to offer a range of
perspectives. Focusing on, but not limited to, Content
and Language Integrated Learning (CLIL) in Russian
education the book will appeal to a wide academic
audience seeking ways to initiate positive changes in
education.
Good with Words Patrick Barry 2019-05-31 If your success
at work or in school depends on your ability to
communicate persuasively in writing, you'll want to get
Good with Words. Based on a course at the University of
Michigan Law School students have called "hands down the
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best class I have taken in law school," "perhaps the
most important course I took," and "always dynamic and
interesting," the book brings together a collection of
concepts, exercises, and examples that have also helped
improve the advocacy skills of people pursuing careers
in many other fields--from marketing, to management, to
medicine.
Linguistic and Cultural Studies: Traditions and
Innovations Andrey Filchenko 2017-09-18 This book
features contributions to the XVIIth International
Conference “Linguistic and Cultural Studies: Traditions
and Innovations” (LKTI 2017), providing insights into
theory, research, scientific achievements, and best
practices in the fields of pedagogics, linguistics, and
language teaching and learning with a particular focus
on Siberian perspectives and collaborations between
academics from other Russian regions. Covering topics
including curriculum development, designing and
delivering courses and vocational training, the book is
intended for academics working at all levels of
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education striving to improve educational environments
in their context – school, tertiary education and
continuous professional development.
Teach Your Kids to Code Bryson Payne 2015-04-01 Teach
Your Kids to Code is a parent's and teacher's guide to
teaching kids basic programming and problem solving
using Python, the powerful language used in college
courses and by tech companies like Google and IBM. Stepby-step explanations will have kids learning
computational thinking right away, while visual and
game-oriented examples hold their attention. Friendly
introductions to fundamental programming concepts such
as variables, loops, and functions will help even the
youngest programmers build the skills they need to make
their own cool games and applications. Whether you've
been coding for years or have never programmed anything
at all, Teach Your Kids to Code will help you show your
young programmer how to: –Explore geometry by drawing
colorful shapes with Turtle graphics –Write programs to
encode and decode messages, play Rock-Paper-Scissors,
and calculate how tall someone is in Ping-Pong balls
–Create fun, playable games like War, Yahtzee, and Pong
–Add interactivity, animation, and sound to their apps
Teach Your Kids to Code is the perfect companion to any
introductory programming class or after-school meet-up,
or simply your educational efforts at home. Spend some
fun, productive afternoons at the computer with your
kids—you can all learn something!
English as a foreign language for deaf and hard of
hearing persons in Europe Ewa Domagała-Zyśk 2013
Ukraine Taras Kuzio 2002-09-11 Ukraine: State and Nation
Building explores the transformation of Soviet Ukraine
into an independent state and examines the new elites
and their role in the state building process, as well as
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other attributes of the modern nation-state such as
borders, symbols, myths and national histories.
Extensive primary sources and interviews with leading
members of Ukranian elites, show that state building is
an integral part of the transition process and cannot be
divorced from democratization and the establishment of a
market economy.
National Union Catalog Includes entries for maps and
atlases.
Fighting Corruption in Eastern Europe and Central Asia
The Istanbul Anti-Corruption Action Plan Progress and
Challenges OECD 2008-10-20 This volume analyses a broad
range of anti-corruption measures recently implemented
in Eastern Europe and Central Asia and identifies where
interim progress has been achieved, and where further or
reinforced action is needed.
French Tutor Julie Cracco 2016-12-27 Do you want to
communicate easily and freely in French? By studying and
practising French grammar you'll understand how the
language really works and be able to speak French with
clarity and ease. This French workbook offers a range of
clear and effective learning features. Maps from A1 to
B2 of the Common European Framework of Reference (CEFR)
for languages 200 activities across a range of grammar
and vocabulary points Unique visual verb tenses timeline
and infographics for extra context Personal tutor hints
and tips - help you to understand language rules and
culture points Learn to learn section offers tips and
advice on how to be a good language learner 25 short
learning units each contain: communication goals to
guide your studies grammar explanations with embedded
exercises vocabulary presentations and activities
reading sections to consolidate your learning
English File Christina Latham-Koenig 2020
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Colonizing Russia's Promised Land Aileen E. Friesen
2020-02-20 Colonizing Russia's Promised Land: Orthodoxy
and Community on the Siberian Steppe, examines how
Russian Orthodoxy acted as a basic building block for
constructing Russian settler communities in current-day
southern Siberia and northern Kazakhstan.
Rock in the Reservation Yngvar Bordewich Steinholt 2004
Zoraida William Le Queux 1895
A.V. Chayanov on the Theory of Peasant Economy Aleksandr
Vasilʹevich Chai︠a︡nov 1986
The Babylonian Genesis Alexander Heidel 2009-06-24 Here
is a complete translation of all the published cuneiform
tablets of the various Babylonian creation stories, of
both the Semitic Babylonian and the Sumerian material.
Each creation account is preceded by a brief
introduction dealing with the age and provenance of the
tablets, the aim and purpose of the story, etc. Also
included is a translation and discussion of two
Babylonian creation versions written in Greek. The final
chapter presents a detailed examination of the
Babylonian creation accounts in their relation to our
Old Testament literature.
French-English Bilingual Visual Dictionary DK 2017-03-30
The French English Bilingual Visual Dictionary is your
essential vocabulary guide to the world around you. With
over 10,000 fully illustrated terms arranged by theme,
language learning has never been easier. Perfect for
tourist and business travellers alike, DK's Bilingual
Visual Dictionary series is by your side when buying
food, talking about work, discussing health, and
studying language. Stunning visuals and comprehensive
indexes combine to make the French English Bilingual
Visual Dictionary your indispensable French language
companion. Fully updated to reflect recent changes in
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technology and clothing, the French English Bilingual
Visual Dictionary also features an easy-to-use audio
app, enabling you to hear terms spoken out loud. Learn
and retain all the key phrases you need to know, and
perfect your pronunciation with audio help.
Disney Gravity Falls Cinestory Comic Vol. 1 Disney
2016-02-16 For their summer vacation, Californian 12year-old twins Dipper and Mabel Pines are dropped off in
the town of Gravity Falls, Oregon, to live with their
Great Uncle Stan (often shortened to Grunkle Stan).
Things are not what they seem in this small town, and
with the help of a mysterious journal that Dipper finds
in the forest, they realize that their everyday
lifestyle has changed. Three episodes of adventure in
comic style screen captures will keep you hooked,
including the episode that started it all!
The Compact Edition of the Oxford English Dictionary:
Complete Text Reproduced Micrographically: P-Z,
Supplement and bibliography 1971 Micrographic
reproduction of the 13 volume Oxford English dictionary
published in 1933.
Refresh Now B1 Vanessa Clark 2016-01-25
In Conversation 2010 In conversation ist ein
Konversationskurs auf dem Niveau B1/B2, der sich an
Fortgeschrittene wendet, die ihre guten
Englischkenntnisse anhand von interessanten Diskussionen
auffrischen und erweitern möchten.
Great! A1 : Englisch für Erwachsene 2011
I Am Enough Peer Marisa 2018-10 Transform every area of
your life and permanently overcome feelings of
disconnection, low self-esteem and rejection. Radiate
self-confidence, attract wealth, health and wonderful
loving relationships and know that you are enough in
every aspect of your life always.
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The Oxford English Dictionary Sir James Augustus Henry
Murray 1975
Keep it Simple: 1.e4 Christof Sielecki 2018-12-15 Why is
this repertoire called simple? For the simple reason
that the variations are straightforward, easy to
remember and require little or no maintenance.
International Master Christof Sielecki has created a
reliable set of lines for chess players of almost all
levels. The major objective is to dominate Black in the
opening, by simple means. You don’t need to sacrifice
anything or memorize long tactical lines. Unless Black
plays something stupid, when tactics are the simplest
punishment. Sielecki developed this repertoire working
with students who were looking for something that was
easy to understand and to learn. Most of the lines he
selected are occasionally played by grandmasters, but on
the whole they lie outside the mainstream of opening
theory. That means that there is hardly any need to
monitor theoretical developments. Sielecki always
clearly explains the plans and counterplans and keeps
you focussed on what the position requires. Ambitious
players rated 1500 or higher will get great value out of
studying this extremely accessible book.
English as a Foreign Language for Deaf and Hard-ofHearing Persons Ewa Domagała-Zyśk 2016-09-23 Deaf and
hard-of-hearing students form a specific group of
foreign language learners. They need to use foreign
languages just like their hearing peers if they want to
enjoy the same benefits of globalization and technical
advancements of today, yet they cannot take part in the
same foreign language education. As sign language users,
lip-readers or persons relying on hearing aids or
cochlear implants in their everyday communication, they
need special support in learning a foreign language.
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This book has been written by teachers and researchers
involved in teaching English as a foreign language (EFL)
to deaf and hard-of-hearing students in various
different European countries, including the Czech
Republic, France, Hungary, Norway, Poland, and Serbia.
The chapters mirror both the authors’ personal journeys
through this field and give insight into various aspects
of empirical research into the foreign language
acquisition of hearing-impaired learners. They discuss
mainly the issue of specific methodology for teaching
EFL vocabulary, grammar, reading, writing and speaking
to deaf and hard-of-hearing persons and the challenge of
effective communication during the classes via sign
language, cued speech or the oral approach. Special
chapters are also devoted to EFL teachers’ experience in
special schools for the deaf. Educators interested in
practical advice, responses to challenges and worked-out
solutions to problems will particularly welcome this
book as a useful source of ideas. It will also help
novice teachers embarking on their careers in English
language education for deaf and hard-of-hearing children
and adults.
What the Heck Is EOS? Gino Wickman 2017-09-05 Has your
company struggled to roll EOS out to all levels of your
organization? Do your employees understand why EOS is
important or even what it is? What the Heck is EOS? is
for the millions of employees in companies running their
businesses on EOS (Entrepreneurial Operating System). An
easy and fast read, this book answers the questions many
employees have about EOS and their company: • What is an
operating system? • What is EOS and why is my company
using it? • What are the EOS foundational tools and how
do they impact me? • What's in it for me? Designed to
engage employees in the EOS process and tools, What the
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Heck is EOS? uses simple, straightforward language and
provides questions about each tool for managers and
employees to discuss creating more ownership and buy-in
at the staff level. After reading this book, employees
will not only have a better understanding of EOS but
they will be more engaged, taking an active role in
helping achieve your company's vision.
Consumer Law and Economics Klaus Mathis 2020-08-31 This
edited volume covers the challenges currently faced by
consumer law in Europe and the United States, ranging
from fundamental theoretical questions, such as what
goals consumer law should pursue, to practical questions
raised by disclosure requirements, the General Data
Protection Regulation and technology advancements. With
governments around the world enacting powerful new
regulations concerning consumers, consumer law has
become an important topic in the economic analysis of
law. Intended to protect consumers, these regulations
typically seek to do so by giving them tools to make
better decisions, or by limiting the consequences of
their bad decisions. Legal scholars are divided,
however, regarding the efficacy and effects of these
regulations; some call for certain policies to be
abolished, while others support a regulatory expansion.
Plast: Ukrainian Scouting, a Unique Story Orest Subtelny
2016-12-01 In this book, the renowned historian Orest
Subtelny, who wrote Ukraine: A History, describes to us
how, in 1911, a small group of teachers, whose people
lived under foreign rule, at the crossroads of empires,
took Baden Powell's idea, adapted it to their
circumstances and formed a scouting organization for the
betterment of Ukrainian youth and to provide hope to the
Ukrainian nation. The organization was buffeted by
history — repression, war, emigration, dispersement
kursy-ultimate-english

5/9

throughout the world — and finally found renewal in a
free Ukraine. It was an amazing journey, truly a unique
story.
The Soviet Union and Communist China 1945-1950: The
Arduous Road to the Alliance Dieter Heinzig 2015-06-18
Drawing on a wealth of new sources, this work documents
the evolving relationship between Moscow and Peking in
the twentieth century. Using newly available Russian and
Chinese archival documents, memoirs written in the 1980s
and 1990s, and interviews with high-ranking Soviet and
Chinese eyewitnesses, the book provides the basis for a
new interpretation of this relationship and a glimpse of
previously unknown events that shaped the Sino-Soviet
alliance. An appendix contains translated Chinese and
Soviet documents - many of which are being published for
the first time. The book focuses mainly on Communist
China's relationship with Moscow after the conclusion of
the treaty between the Soviet Union and Kuomingtang
China in 1945, up until the signing of the treaty
between Moscow and the Chinese Communist Party in 1950.
It also looks at China's relationship with Moscow from
1920 to 1945, as well as developments from 1950 to the
present. The author reevaluates existing sources and
literature on the topic, and demonstrates that the
alliance was reached despite disagreements and distrust
on both sides and was not an inevitable conclusion. He
also shows that the relationship between the two
Communist parties was based on national interest
politics, and not on similar ideological convictions.
Revolutionary Acts Lynn Mally 2016-11-01 During the
Russian Revolution and Civil War, amateur theater groups
sprang up in cities across the country. Workers,
peasants, students, soldiers, and sailors provided
entertainment ranging from improvisations to gymnastics
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and from propaganda sketches to the plays of Chekhov. In
Revolutionary Acts, Lynn Mally reconstructs the history
of the amateur stage in Soviet Russia from 1917 to the
height of the Stalinist purges. Her book illustrates in
fascinating detail how Soviet culture was transformed
during the new regime's first two decades in power. Of
all the arts, theater had a special appeal for mass
audiences in Russia, and with the coming of the
revolution it took on an important role in the
dissemination of the new socialist culture. Mally's
analysis of amateur theater as a space where performers,
their audiences, and the political authorities came into
contact enables her to explore whether this culture
emerged spontaneously "from below" or was imposed by the
revolutionary elite. She shows that by the late 1920s,
Soviet leaders had come to distrust the initiatives of
the lower classes, and the amateur theaters fell
increasingly under the guidance of artistic
professionals. Within a few years, state agencies
intervened to homogenize repertoire and performance
style, and with the institutionalization of Socialist
Realist principles, only those works in a unified Soviet
canon were presented.
Stress and Productivity Leonard W. Krinsky 1984
Boundaries Henry Cloud 2008-09-09 Having clear
boundaries is essential to a healthy, balanced
lifestyle. A boundary is a personal property line that
marks those things for which we are responsible. In
other words, boundaries define who we are and who we are
not. Boundaries impact all areas of our lives: Physical
boundaries help us determine who may touch us and under
what circumstances -- Mental boundaries give us the
freedom to have our own thoughts and opinions -Emotional boundaries help us to deal with our own
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emotions and disengage from the harmful, manipulative
emotions of others -- Spiritual boundaries help us to
distinguish God's will from our own and give us renewed
awe for our Creator -- Often, Christians focus so much
on being loving and unselfish that they forget their own
limits and limitations. When confronted with their lack
of boundaries, they ask: - Can I set limits and still be
a loving person? - What are legitimate boundaries? What if someone is upset or hurt by my boundaries? - How
do I answer someone who wants my time, love, energy, or
money? - Aren't boundaries selfish? - Why do I feel
guilty or afraid when I consider setting boundaries? Dr.
Henry Cloud and Dr. John Townsend offer biblically-based
answers to these and other tough questions, showing us
how to set healthy boundaries with our parents, spouses,
children, friends, co-workers, and even ourselves.
French for Everyone Junior 5 Words a Day DK 2021-07-01
PLEASE NOTE - this is a replica of the print book and
you will need a pen and paper to complete the exercises.
Your first 1,000 French words - five words a day. Over
the course of a year, French for Everyone Junior: 5
Words a Day teaches new vocabulary to children who are
starting to learn French. Each week, 20 new words are
presented over four days, and on the fifth day, the
child can practise the vocabulary they have just
learned. A mix of nouns and verbs are taught through fun
illustrations and engaging scenes, with each new word
clearly labelled. French for Everyone Junior: 5 Words a
Day first encourages the child to copy out the words
before covering them with the flaps on the jacket and
testing their new knowledge. Accompanying audio means
that children are also able to practise their French
pronunciation as many times as they want. With over
1,000 French words, this colourful, clear, and
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comprehensive workbook will lay the foundations for your
child's journey in learning and understanding French, at
school or at home.
Cook with Jamie Jamie Oliver 2007-10-02 My guide to
making you a better cook. I can't tell you how long I've
dreamed about writing this book. It's the biggest book
I've ever done, and I've really tried to make it a
timeless, modern-day classic. Whether you're a student,
a young couple, an established cook, or a novice, I'll
take you through a whole load of simple and accessible
recipes that will blow the socks off your family and any
guests you might have round for dinner. There's
information on the equipment that I think you should
have in your kitchen, advice on how to recognize and
cook loads of different cuts of meat, as well as on how
to get the best value and quality when you're out
shopping. With all of us consuming more processed food
than ever, it's a sad fact that most people just aren't
confident enough to cook anymore. With this in mind, now
is the time for you to get stuck in and reclaim your
fantastic cooking heritage! You know what . . . if
you're going to eat three times a day for the rest of
your life, you might as well learn to cook properly and
enjoy it! So roll up your sleeves and let me help you.
P.S.: By the way, you should feel good about buying this
book because every single penny I make from it will go
toward training and inspiring young kids from tough
backgrounds all over the world to have a career in food
through the Fifteen Foundation. So on behalf of them,
thank you.
Life Histories of Etnos Theory in Russia and Beyond
David G. Anderson 2019-02-25 The idea of etnos came into
being over a hundred years ago as a way of understanding
the collective identities of people with a common
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language and shared traditions. In the twentieth
century, the concept came to be associated with Soviet
state-building, and it fell sharply out of favour. Yet
outside the academy, etnos-style arguments not only
persist, but are a vibrant part of regional
anthropological traditions. Life Histories of Etnos
Theory in Russia and Beyond makes a powerful argument
for reconsidering the importance of etnos in our
understanding of ethnicity and national identity across
Eurasia. The collection brings to life a rich archive of
previously unpublished letters, fieldnotes, and
photographic collections of the theory’s early
proponents. Using contemporary fieldwork and case
studies, the volume shows how the ideas of these
ethnographers continue to impact and shape identities in
various regional theatres from Ukraine to the Russian
North to the Manchurian steppes of what is now China.
Through writing a life history of these collectivist
concepts, the contributors to this volume unveil a world
where the assumptions of liberal individualism do not
hold. In doing so, they demonstrate how notions of
belonging are not fleeting but persistent, multigenerational, and bio-social. This collection is
essential reading for anyone interested in Russian and
Chinese area studies. It will also appeal to historians
and students of anthropology and ethnography more
generally.
Traction Gino Wickman 2012-04-03 Do you have a grip on
your business, or does your business have a grip on you?
All entrepreneurs and business leaders face similar
frustrations—personnel conflict, profit woes, and
inadequate growth. Decisions never seem to get made, or,
once made, fail to be properly implemented. But there is
a solution. It's not complicated or theoretical.The
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Entrepreneurial Operating System® is a practical method
for achieving the business success you have always
envisioned. More than 80,000 companies have discovered
what EOS can do. In Traction, you'll learn the secrets
of strengthening the six key components of your
business. You'll discover simple yet powerful ways to
run your company that will give you and your leadership
team more focus, more growth, and more enjoyment.
Successful companies are applying Traction every day to
run profitable, frustration-free businesses—and you can
too. For an illustrative, real-world lesson on how to
apply Traction to your business, check out its companion
book, Get A Grip.
The Theory of Peasant Co-operatives Alexander Chayanov
1991
Pro Swift - Swift 4. 1 Edition Paul Hudson 2018-02-23
Stop trying to write Swift as if it were Objective-C,
and start using powerful, modern technologies such as
functional programming, protocol-oriented programming,
lazy variables, enum associated values, operator
overloading and more. 100% ADVANCED: You'll learn key
features such as @autoclosure, rethrows, variadic
functions, generics, lazy variables, operator
overloading, and more. POP READY: Dive into protocoloriented programming with real-world examples that let
you see for yourself why it's such a revolutionary
approach to development. MONADS EXPLAINED: Struggling
with functional programming? Pro Swift explains map(),
flatMap(), reduce() and more, using practical examples
you can apply immediately. Pro Swift teaches you to
write faster, more efficient Swift with techniques you
can apply in your own code immediately - upgrade your
skills today!
Neurolanguage Coaching Rachel Paling 2017-03-01
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Neurolanguage Coaching is a model that brings together
crucial findings in the fields of neuroscience and
integrates these into a coaching process to
revolutionise language learning as we know it.
The Roqya Abderraouf Ben Halima 2017-09 Unfortunately,
we are crossing an age where these three issues: Jinn,
sorcery and evil eye, are getting tremendous
proportions. Sorcerers and charlatans are so numerous
whereas healers following Allah's way are very rare.It
is therefore our duty to alert populations against these
flails, to endow them with means to protect and heal
themselves as much as possible, and to train healers on
Islamic practices.This is the first translation of this
book, but the book is in its third edition. We thank
Allah to offer English speakers this accumulated
knowledge and advanced techniques, asking Him to help
Muslim brothers and sisters see truth and false in this
matter, protect themselves and practice Islamic healing.
I hope practitioners will also join; to exchange
experiences and set up common strategies to inform
populations and train their peers.We will start
Inshallah by a detailed symptoms description in order to
help the reader set up his own diagnosis and to be aware
as soon as the first manifestations appear. I will on
the way, give a precise explanation of these three
phenomenon: Jinn, Sorcery and Evil Eye. Then comes the
description of the matching remedies. This will not be
possible for all people to apply. Some remedies are very
simple and it is important that many people learn to
practice them. Others require specific conditions, and
some will be limited to professionals.Nevertheless, it
is important that a high number get involved because
needs are tremendous.Important information has been
scattered throughout this book; so, those who want to
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assimilate all details.

take action should read it several times in order to
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